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Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 18th January 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Such a lot of activities and events have been 

happening with our pupils since we returned to 

school for 2019.    

 

Our Year Six classes experienced the thrill of a 

residential visit to Hilltop in Sherringham, where 

they took part in archery, orienteering, high ropes 

and the super swing.  They returned to school 

tired but with some fantastic memories. 

 

We were visited by magician and road safety   

promoter Olly Day this week, who gave the    

message of road safety through magic - the     

children were spellbound! 

 

Finally, our next PTA meeting is on Tuesday 

22nd January at 6pm, please come along - all 

welcome. 

 

Kind regards, Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

Attendance 

Rec Robin = 97.9% Wren = 98.7% 

Y1 Finch = 93.4% Sparrow = 94.7% 

Blackbird = 98.6% Starling = 94.3% Y2 

Swallow = 96.7% Swift = 92.3% Y3 

Jackdaw = 92% Raven = 92% Y4 

Kingfisher = 97% Heron = 96.5% Y5 

Peregrine = 93.1% Kestrel = 91.3% Y6 

 

You are invited to our PTA meeting on  

Tuesday 22nd January 2019  

at 6:00pm in the school. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Toys & Valuables 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have had a couple of instances 

where personal items have gone 

missing from bags.  Please can we 

remind you that children should not 

bring toys or any other valuables to 

school.  If KS2 children have money 

for snack, we ask that they put this in 

their trays in the classroom. 

 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Tuesday 22nd January 

PTA Meeting @ 6:00pm 

Friday 25th January 

Choir to Cromer 

Friday 15th February 

Sponsored Bounce 

Olly Day teaching the children 
about road safety 

Y6 Hilltop Residential 

KS2 Girls Football 
Well done to our Key Stage Two girls 

who attended a football competition 

last Friday.  They played well against 

their opponents during the friendly 

matches, developing their skills and 

tactics in preparation for a             

competitive match.  We congratulate 

them all for their sportsmanship, and 

for being great ambassadors for 

Gaywood Primary. 


